
Food for Thought…
Food is important to us at King Edward VI School. We 
have two places you can buy food from at break time 
and lunchtime, whether you want a custom-made 
sandwich from Ed’s Place or top-quality home cooking 
at Le Bistro. 

Welcome
This is the first issue of 

– our 

special newsletter for 
you, the students joining 
us in September 2023. 

We are delighted that you 
have chosen our school 
and can’t wait to meet 
you all.

Mr. Herbert
Assistant Headteacher

Issue 1 – www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk

Information Overload
There is lots of information to remember when you start a new 
school. We thought it might be helpful if we listed some of the 
main points you’ll need to take on-board:

Q&A
You are very welcome to ask 
questions before September -
about anything that might be 
worrying or confusing you.
Just click on the email address 
below to send us your question, 
and one of us will be happy to 
respond.

TO EXPERIENCE THE 

KEVI JOURNEY 

CLICK HERE 

Click here if 

you would you 

like a video 

tour of the 

school?

transition@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk

#WorkHardBeKind
Respect – Aspiration - Creativity

Click on the image to 

view le Bistro Menu

- We have four lessons each day
- Each lesson is 75 minutes long
- We have a  two week timetable 

with a Week A and Week B
- We do not have any bells
- Lunchtime is from 1:20 - 2:20pm
- Tutor time starts at 8:55am
- Our school day finishes at 3:35pm

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2016/11/menu.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IX8O6zXUQKY&feature=emb_logo
https://youtu.be/qL8AXPmBSBI
mailto:transition@king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/transition-to-year-7/
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool

